

Hanover Bike / Pedestrian Committee

Agenda for May 2, 2013:

- 1) Approval of minutes (thanks, Joanna).
- 2) Announcement: our June meeting will be held at the Board Room in the Municipal Building, in order to hear a presentation by Lt. Patrick O'Neill on the Parking Fund. (Betsy McClain is not available, but recommended Lt. O'Neill and arranged for him to make a presentation.) It will be held there so that he can use the town's projection equipment for his presentation. I expect that this presentation and discussion afterward will take most of the meeting, but we can continue meeting there if we have time.
- 3) Report of sidewalk meeting with Peter Kulbacki (Carolyn, Scot, Bill, Barbara).
Discussion of how to proceed.
- 4) Report on Safe Routes to School presentation to the Selectboard. (Carolyn, those who attended)
- 5) Discussion of Lyme Road MUP (Doug).
- 6) Discussion of Traffic Calming Program, and how we wish to interact with it. (Joanna distributed the documents earlier.)
- 7) Update calendar of upcoming events, discuss our participation.
- 8) Other items that arise.